## 公益社団法人 日本外国特派員協会

## The Foreign Correspondents' Club of Japan

5F Marunouchi Nijubashi Building, 3-2-3 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo100-0005, Japan https://www.fccj.or.jp E-mail: front@fccj.or.jp Tel:+81(0)3-3211-3161 Fax:+81(0)3-3201-0677

## Book Sale at FCCJ Library from 10:30am, Thursday, December 14, 2023

Dear members,

There will be a sale of approximately 200 books donated by the late Mr. Bob Kirschenbaum for Club members and their guests. The sale will start from 10:30 am on Thursday, December 14 in the FCCJ 6th Floor library and continue until 7:00pm on Tuesday, January 23rd, 2024 ---excluding New Year holidays from December 28, 2023 to January 3rd, 2024 when the library office will be closed.

The books will be on display in front of the book space in the library

The price is 100 yen per copy. Only cash payments will be accepted. Please bring coins and do not expect the Library to make change.

Best regards,

The Library Committee